
Idaho Posting Requirements

Idaho employers should display the following required state posters in the workplace, in addition to
the required federal posters:

Idaho Minimum Wage Law●

Idaho Equal Opportunity is the Law●

Idaho Unemployment Insurance Law●

Idaho Law Prohibits Discrimination in Employment●

These posters are contained in a single poster provided by the Idaho Department of Labor.

Workers’ Compensation
Every employer who has obtained workers’ compensation insurance must post and maintain in a
conspicuous place(s) in and about the place(s) of business typewritten or printed notices stating the
employer has complied with the law as to securing the payment of compensation to employees and
their dependents in accordance with the provisions of this law. The notice must contain the name and
address of the surety, if any, with which the employer has secured payment of compensation.
Employers should obtain this poster from their workers’ compensation insurance carrier. A sample
notice is available from the Idaho Industrial Commission.

Important: Local jurisdictions in Idaho may have additional posting requirements. Employers should
contact their particular local jurisdiction for specifics.

https://www.labor.idaho.gov/dnn/Businesses/Idaho-Labor-Laws/Required-Posters
https://iic.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/16/2018/05/ba_sample_poster.pdf
https://iic.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/16/2018/05/ba_sample_poster.pdf

